
“Proud of Exhibit”

Congratulations to the Maple Lake Irish Volleyball team for advancing to the 
Section 5 championship game and placing 2nd.

Congratulation to Maple Lake Volleyball 2024 CMC Co-Conference 
Champions.

LEEA Support Staff Winners who will be recognized at a banquet on Nov. 20:
HS:  Luann Vandergon
Elem:  Maggie Hartfiel
District-wide:  Stacy Cargill & Kelly Edmonson

CONGRATULATIONS to our Robotics Coaches – Justin Larson and Melissa 
Pearson. 
You have been awarded a MN DEED FTC Rookie Team grant in the amount 
of $1530 for FIRST Tech Challenge.

October was principal appreciation – Thank you to Dave and Kris for everything 
they do for our school district. 


